
Submitter: Diane Blain 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB54 

I oppose this bill.  Oregon is making it impossible for small business owners to 

continue to provide housing. I am a small business owner and because of the 

multiple bills Oregon representatives are proposing/passing, I will have no choice to 

put my 22 units 11/duplexes up for sale as I cannot continue to bear the costs of 

these bills requirement's. These bills are going to make less housing units available 

for the citizens.  

 


